Cod Dignity/Seattle

Newsletter

February — March 2014

Dignity & St. Ignatius Liturgy Schedules

Ravenna United Methodist Church 5751-33rd

5751-33rd Ave NE

Every Sunday \rightarrow 10:00 a.m. St. Ignatius (UPSTAIRS)

Feb. 9, Mar. 9 → 6:00 p.m. Dignity/Seattle

Dignity/Seattle Bruch: Saturday, February 1, 2014: Our First Quarter Anniversary (for those who celebrate birthdays or anniversaries in Jan-Feb-Mar) brunch was held at Julia's in Wallingford—one of our Pride Week Breakfast supporters. The venue was conducive to engaging conversation, and the food and company were great. Thanks to the attendees all for a very pleasant afternoon brunch.

The Second Quarter Brunch date and venue have yet to be determined. Look for announcements in March, and join us!



Board Members & Contact Info

Dignity/Seattle Board Members

Paula Lavallee President, also National Con-

vention Committee Member

Paula Hills Vice-President
Delia Vita Treasurer
Denise Arceneaux Secretary

Alan Scott Member, Social chair

DignityUSA Board Member from Seattle

Leo Egashira At large (Publications)

Dignity/Seattle 206-659-5519 P.O. Box 20325 Seattle WA 98102

Website http://www.DignitySeattle.org
E-mail Dignity.Seattle@gmail.com

Newsletter Editor: Leo N. Egashira

206-723-4759 Legashira@yahoo.com

We provide a safe environment for people to reconcile our God-given gifts of sexual orientation and our Catholic faith through gay-affirming liturgies. Being part of the Dignity/Seattle family means claiming ownership of our faith and living up to the responsibilities of that ownership.

Dignity/Vancouver BC/Dignité



604/432-1230

dennisl-h@telus.net

2nd & 4th Sundays, 4:00 p.m. Mass celebrated by Roman Catholic Women Priests. Our Lady of Guadalupe Tonantzin Community. The Listening Post, 382 Main St, Vancouver.

February—March calendar: Not available at press time. Please contact D/V/D if you are heading to our neighbor to the north.

Dignity/Seattle volunteers at Food Lifeline. Did you know that Dignity/Seattle volunteers at Food Lifeline in Shoreline on the first Tuesday of even-numbered months (Feb, April, June, Aug, Oct, Dec). Please let Paula Lavallee know if you can volunteer April 1.

The photo below is from Tuesday, February 4, 2014. It was "Potato Night" with four D/S members and maybe another eight volunteers from the Church of Scientology. We boxed 10,500 pounds of potatoes, enough to serve 876 families! Laure (far right) received our certificate of accomplishment.

